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Dear Families, 

Last week’s Enterprise Day was a huge success and 

we have raised almost £500. The children absolutely 

loved designing, making and selling their own 

products and we will definitely do it again! One of 

our fantastic Year 6s has 

spent her own pocket money 

to buy prizes for our Red 

Nose raffle. The winners will be announced later on 

today. Thank you so much for your generosity and 

support, every little bit makes such a difference. 

Our Curriculum 

On Monday, I felt rather nervous as we had a few extra 

creatures in school – one of them with 8 legs!! Year 3 

absolutely loved their day meeting different animals 

and learning all about them – they were much braver 

than me!  

Year 4 are enjoying their topic about Europe and have 

made 3D maps. Our sports teams have done us proud 

once again! Congratulations to the 

Year 6 Hockey team who won the final and our football team 

who won 9-0 in our first home match. 

Earlier in the week we had a visit from Mr Bousefield our 

School Advisor and some of our governors. They came in to 

talk to the staff and children about Science, Music and PE 

lessons. All of the children spoke with great enthusiasm about 

their learning and had excellent ideas for how we could 

improve our curriculum further. Our visitors were very 

impressed with the provision we have in place to ensure that our pupils are 

experiencing a quality curriculum in all subject areas. 



Reading at NRJ 

Our new library is almost ready to open. The Cheshire 

Library Service are coming in next week to help us organise 

and lend us a selection of books that the children can read in 

school. We also have an amazing mural of the Cat in the Hat, 

that has been painted by Mr Addison. Please use the link 

below if you would like to make a donation towards new 

books and equipment for the library. 

https://click.contact.justgiving.com/?qs=8e026edaf8ac2b1613761491a6a5bb32999d10c20d7132ce2

ed7b3cc6d56a920284202bb2a3b8ff6b258f48dffa224f13d7454d2567a4ce3 

                 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend and enjoy the sunshine – Spring is almost 

here. Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 

 

T ogether Everyone 

Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Monday 28th / Tuesday 29th March – Y2 Parent Open Mornings 

Tuesday 29th March / Wednesday 30th – Y6 Air Raid Shelter visit 

Monday 28th March – Y3 - 5 Parent meetings 4pm – 6pm (phone call) 

Wednesday 30th March – Y3 - 5 Parent meetings 4pm – 7pm (phone call) 

Thursday 31st March – Ben Davies Visit and Opening of New Library 

                                       - Y3 visit to St Michael’s Parish Church  

Friday 1st April – RE ASPIRE Day – Last Day of Term (Easter Break) 

Tuesday 19th April – Term Starts 
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